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A  Q U E E N  G R O U P  C O M P A N Y

 

F

October 27, 2017

For the attention of the Hiring  Manager

Re: 2017 Philippine Government Law for Filipino Nationals

All Filipino Nationals leaving the Philippines to work abroad now require an Overseas 
Employment Certificate (“OEC”) prior to departing the Philippines, to be arranged 
with their employer through an accredited agent within the country of arrival.
 
As the accredited Bermuda agent, Bermuda Executive Services Ltd is currently 
assisting employers in obtaining OEC's for transit and processing of all Filipino 
nationals entering Bermuda as well as supporting local Bermuda immigration 
processes.

Please contact our Immigration Specialists for more information:

Marissa Adderley  - madderley@queenmgt.com
Janice Richards - jrichards@queenmgt.com  

Thank you.
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